
Council  meeting  cancellation
anticipated for Tuesday July
19
The city is making plans to cancel the regularly scheduled
July  19  City  Council  meeting  this  Tuesday  because  it  is
anticipated that there will not be the mandated quorum of
three council members in attendance.

As  a  courtesy  to  residents,  the  city  is  distributing  a
courtesy notice.
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